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Essential Services to Continue 

 
Council would like to reassure the community that the “Essential Services” of Waste, 

Sewer and Water will continue as usual. 
 

The only change is that all Council’s Waste Transfer Stations and the Community 
Recycling Centre in Tenterfield will not be open to the public. 
 

Therefore, all garbage collection, both kerbside and industrial bins will continue as per 
normal. 

 
These measures are due to the current Public Health Orders and are designed to 
reduce travel by persons and will stay in place until further notice. 

 
For further information either phone Council on (02) 67 366 000 or please consult 

Council’s website at: 
 
https://www.tenterfield.nsw.gov.au/  
 

For further information about the latest restrictions, health advice and testing clinic 

locations visit www.health.nsw.gov.au or contact the Service NSW Covid-19 hotline on 
13 77 88. 
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